
TILBURY LIONS CLUB 
P.O. BOX 805 

TILBURY, ONTARIO, N0P 2L0 
 
 

January 10
th

, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear members of the District A1 Lions Family: 

 

You are all invited to participate in the 21
st
 Annual District A1 Golf Fun Day being held Sunday, 

June 11
th

, 2017 at the Talbot Trail Golf Club, in Wheatley.  This event will follow the final 2016-

2017 District A1 Lions Cabinet Meeting being held at the Tilbury Lions Clubhouse that 

morning. 

 

It will be an 18-hole shotgun start, 4-person scramble beginning at 12:30. The entry fee will 

include golf, cart and a prize for each golfer. With a steak dinner at the Tilbury Lions Clubhouse 

to follow. Prize presentations will be after the meal. 

  

Each year all clubs in the District participating in the tournament or not, generously donate 

money to purchase prizes.  This ensures a day of fun where each golfer, regardless of their 

standings returns home with a prize.  It also relieves the organizers of soliciting local businesses 

for prizes that may be of little use to people from other communities. 

 

This year we ask that each club in the District donate $50 towards prizes for the tournament. 

Please make the cheques out to Tilbury Lions Club and send them to Lion Steve Diesbourg –

Golf Tournament Chair, c/o 3985 Tecumseh Line Tilbury, ON, N0P 2L0 or bring them to the 

convention for him. 

 

Again this year all Lions, Lioness, Leos and guest from non-golfers to pros are welcome to 

participate in the tournament.  Since space is limited, don’t miss the fun, reserve your spot as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

Lion Steve Diesbourg 

District A1 Golf Tournament Chair 

Tel: 519-809-4117 

E-mail: stevediesbourg@gmail.com 


